
 

 

Ward Forum – Return to School 
Monday, August 24, 2020 

6:30 pm – 9:30 pm 
 

Trustee James Li invites School Council Chairs, Parents/Guardians, 
Community Members, Superintendents and School Staff to attend an 
online ward meeting to discuss return to school in September. The 
following link contains a Return to School presentation that was 
shared with trustees https://jamesli.net/wp-
content/uploads/2020/08/Return-to-School-Presentation_August-18-
v3.pdf  
 
Registration is online.  Please click on the link below to register for the 
meeting: 
 
Please click on this link to register for the meeting. 
 
The meeting will be hosted on the Webex video conferencing 
platform. Registrants will be sent a meeting invite with a link and call-
in details for the session. If you are not familiar with Webex you can 
refer to this YouTube video https://youtube/fE5FnEUKtaE. 
 

Trustee James Li

James Li
Trustee, Ward 13, Don Valley North

Tel: 416-395-8787 E-mail: James.Li@tdsb.on.ca

https://jamesli.net/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/Return-to-School-Presentation_August-18-v3.pdf
https://tdsb.webex.com/mw3300/mywebex/default.do?service=1&amp;siteurl=tdsb&amp;nomenu=true&amp;main_url=%2Fmc3300%2Fe.do%3Fsiteurl%3Dtdsb%26AT%3DMI%26EventID%3D1083195842%26UID%3D0%26Host%3DQUhTSwAAAAQTAtkWTwEPwo0mAz92CKlwk4RdEyUueqUlyW-wfw9q-zF5ZIm8ZCwfX-3QEojncI-WYBiw4G2gG9_cPzDnsj_p0%26RG%3D1%26FrameSet%3D2%26RGID%3Dr417b7c24955008980b35eaa5833960e8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fE5FnEUKtaE&amp;feature=youtu.be

